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y KERR-McGEE CHEMICAL CORPORATIO!:
RERR UcGil CLNile . ORL AHO*/ A (,eT V. On t AHO9/ A 73125

August 23, 1979

-

Mr. James G. Keppler
Regional Director
Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

-

Dear Mr. Keppler,

Enclosed please find a copy of the Kerr-McGee Radiological
Program Plan which has been revised to incorporate the informa-
tion you requested in your letter of August 16, 1979.

Also included is an item by item discussion to assist you in
locating the revised portions of the plan.

As stated in our July 31, 1979 letter of transmittal, Kerr-
McGee intends, immediately upon approval of this plan, to begin
the general clean up tasks outlined in Phase IA.

We request your early approval.

Sincerely,

0 u

k. h -

G. R. Henn~ n,
Manager Spec al Projects

php
Attachment (Radiological Health Program Plan)

.

cc: W. J. Crow, NRC, Washington, D. C.
(without attachment)
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